Instructions for
Public Notice and Certification of School Lead Sampling

Maine faw requires schools in Maine to perform public notice and certification of their lead sampling
results. Should your school fail to meet these requirements, your sample results will be published in
your local newspaper by the Drinking Water Program.

Follow these steps to remain in compliance with Maine State Rule (LD206-HP141).

B 1. Post all of your lead sampling results in a location accessible by students, staff, and parents
(e.g., website, bulletin board, or social media page).

B 2. Fill out the public notice in its entirety.

B 3. Distribute the public notice as well as the lead education document as soon as possible but
within 5 days of the date of this letter,

B 4. Use one of the following methods for distributing the public notice:
o Hand deliver to all students, parents, and staff
o Mail to all students and staff
o Email to all students, parents, and staff

B 5. Within seven (7) days of distributing the public notice, you must provide A & L Laboratory
with a completed and signed copy of the Certification (found below) as well as the
completed public notice as it was distributed to staff and students.

Completed documents should be mailed OR emailed to:

A & L Laboratory

P.O. Box 1507

Auburn, ME 0421 |
lead{@granitestateanalytical.com

Certification

The undersigned hereby certifies that public notification of lead sample results and all requisite
informational/educational materials have been distributed per the requirements of LD 206.

Name of School |Veazie Community School

Sample Results Distributed on  |10/20/21 Method Used |Email
(dete) e.g., Email, US mail, etc.)

Name of School Representative |Matthew D.Cyr
(Please Prini)

Signature M% 1 Date 10/20/21
{School Repres%
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